
 

 

 

 

 

 

Attention Texas Agents! 
 

Effective Immediately 
 
 

Given that the tropical storm (Hurricane Patricia) forming in the 

Pacific Coast is expected to hit the Texas coastline, we have 

suspended binding Comp/Coll on any new business or 

endorsements effective 12:01AM Saturday, October 24, 2015 until 

further notice. 

 

We are allowing reinstates and renewals at this point but will also 

suspend these coverages once this hits and will require inspections 

on everything for an additional 48 hours after the storm subsides. 

 

Most of the areas are saturated with rain and therefore the concerns 

are for additional flooding to occur. 

 

 

Thank you for your continued business! 

 

 
Questions? 

Please contact your Underwriter, Underwriting Department or 

Marketing Department at: (888) 663-5443 


